
 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 9/23/2020 
 
October Meeting – Our next monthly IAM 912 meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, October 13 at the UAW Hall (10020 Reading Rd.) at 1:00 and 

3:30 PM.  We stay socially distanced and disinfected, so all attendees 

will be comfortable and safe.  

 

IAM LL 912 Annual Golf Outing This Friday –It’s the 22nd annual event 

that supports Guide Dogs of America.  This year, we are holding it at 

Fairfield Greens South Trace.  It’s a 4-player, 18-hole extravaganza of 

Brotherhood and fun followed by a pulled pork dinner and more fun.  

There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place teams, plus skins game, 

closest-to-the-pin, and longest drive.  Tee times are posted on the IAM 

912 Facebook page and around the plant.  There may be a few spots 

left.  If you are interested, please contact Brother Scott Huentelman.   

 

Injuries On The Job – Please be sure to take your time to do a job safely 

and look out for others.  If you do get injured, be sure to contact a 

member of the Workman’s Comp Committee.  They can help you get the 

care you need.    

 

Annual Enrollment Has Started – You can make your annual enrollment 

choices from now until Friday, October 2.   This includes carrying over 

personal business time, health coverages, and selecting amounts for 

spending accounts.    

 

New Face Shields Coming to the Crib – There will be a new, cheaper face 

shield available at the crib soon.  It will NOT provide safety for grinding 

/cutting/etc. – it is for COVID-19 protection only.     

 


